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Dear Prof. Antonios Vafeidis

NOTIFICATION OF 
AWARD NOMINATION

10-14 October 2021

As President of the Balkan Geophysical Society it is my privilege to

notify you that you have been nominated to receive the Balkan Geophysical

Society - Honorary Member Award, in recognition of your outstanding

contributions to the Balkan Geophysical Society and research excellence in the

field of Geophysics.

Official recognition of your award is scheduled to take place during the 11TH

Congress of the Balkan Geophysical Society.

Additional details on the program and arrangements for the Award Ceremony will

follow.

Your continuous support for the Balkan Geophysical Society is an inspiration.

Congratulations on your nomination!

Bucharest
Jun, 14th , 2021

Sincerely,
Florina Ţuluca, PhD

President of the
BALKAN GEOPHYSICAL SOCIETY

CONGRESS
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